SCHOOL’S TECH SUPPORT: STUDENTS

A National School Boards Foundation survey, “Are We There Yet?” of technology decision-makers at 811 public school districts found that students provide technical support in 54 percent of the districts. Tom Fitzgerald, vice president of education for Gateway and a National School Boards Foundation trustee said, “The message here is that schools need help.  Every school district tells me they are losing funding. Everybody prioritizes their money toward technology, and what gets cut is training and support.” From Sun Microsystems system engineer Dave Picken’s point of view, the technology assistants are much like the student helpers in the office.  “It used to be the (audio visual) helper and now it’s the technology helper.  I worked in the AV department, and for me it was a way to get out of homeroom and learn the technology.” The survey also reported that major barriers to integrating technology into the classroom were poor teacher preparation and a lack of funding. Seventy-one percent of districts credit the E-rate as the most influential initiative to bring technology into the schools.
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